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Friday 20th April 2018 
 
 
SUMMER TERM 1 – NEWSLETTER 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school for the summer term.   We are looking forward to another great term in 
school.  As mentioned at the end of term, we have two new staff members this term - Artur Cybulski, 
our new caretaker; and Mrs Carol Hunter, our new teaching assistant.  I know that you will all make 
them feel very welcome. 
 
Weather 
Although the weather is currently pretty good, please make sure that you send a coat to school every 
day - the weather does change rapidly, and we want to make sure that your children can get outside 
at break and lunch times, regardless of the weather. 
 
Beach School 
As you know, we will be running Beach School sessions every Friday, supported by local specialists, 
Mudlarks.  We plan on spending the whole day on the beach, whatever the weather.  Children will 
need to wear tracksuit bottoms, t-shirt and hoodie/sweatshirt.  They will need wellies, waterproof 
trousers, waterproof tops, hats and gloves.  All children from Reception upwards will be responsible 
for carrying their own kit, so will need a backpack to do so (we will carry things for the nursery 
children!)  Children who do not have the appropriate clothing will not be able to come down to the 
beach with us.  If the weather is good, please ensure that you have put sun cream on your child 
before school starts. 
 
Football with Newcastle United Foundation 
Football with Jordan, from NUF, will continue for the whole of this term.   All children from Reception 
upwards need PE kit in school every Thursday. 
 
PE 
PE for Years 1 to 5 continues on Monday mornings, with Key Stage 2 children doing bouldering wall, 
and Key Stage 1 children doing athletics.  We will be swapping over after half term. 
 
Payments 
Please ensure that any money owed to the school for lunches, clubs etc. are paid promptly to Melissa 
in the office. 
 
Diary 
We have lots going on this term.  Please see the enclosed diary for a list of events.  You can also 
check the website for information, or look on the board outside school. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Threlfall 
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Diary Dates – Summer Half Term 1 
 

Monday 16th April School Reopens for Summer Term 1 

Friday 20th April Beach School starts each Friday 

Tuesday 24th April Year 4 Parent Lunch 

Wednesday 25th April Blue Bag Collection (bring bags for school drop off AM) 

Friday 27th April Parent Assembly 8:45am 

Monday 7th April School Closed – Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 8th May  Early Years Stay & Play Session (Reception) 

Wednesday 9th May Early Years Stay & Play Session (Nursery) 

Wednesday 9th May Year 5 Parent Lunch 

Friday 11th May Parent Assembly 8:45am 

Friday 25th May Parent Assembly 8:45am 

Friday 25th May School Closes for May Half Term Holiday 

Monday 4th June School Reopens for Summer Term 2 

 
 


